
Spring Newsletter 

PE - Miss Hughes 

There has been lots going on in PE this term!! 

ATHLETICS SUCCESS!! The afterschool clubs that have ran this 

term: 

 Yr 5 & 6 Hockey 

 Dance  

 Yr 1 & 2 Multi Skills 

 Yr 3 & 4 Fencing 

 Yr 1 & 2 Tag Rugby 

 Yr 3 & 4 Sportshall Athletics 

 Dance & Gym 

 Yr 4, 5 & 6 Netball 

Year 6 practicing their group 

balances 

We have been very successful in our athletics            

competitions this term. Year 3 & 4 competed in the KSSP 

Sportshall athletics competition and finished first. They 

went onto the finals and became KSSP YEAR 3 AND 4 

THLETICS CHAMPIONS! 

Year 1 & 2 also competed in the KSSP Sportshall          

athletics completion, finishing first as well! They went 

onto the finals and also became KSSP YEAR 1 AND 2 

ATHLETICS CHAMPIONS!! 

 One thing we are good at in our school, is running fast! 

Both events highlighted our lightening speed, enabling us 

to win the majority of our track events! 

We have been looking at a variety of sports across the school this term. KS1 have been learning to dance, 

Year 1 have been practicing a ‘Clown Dance’ and Year 2 developing an ‘African Dance’. KS2 have been 

creating routines in gymnastics and developing skills in badminton. The children are very eager to learn and 

all have lots of fun!! 

Year 1 practicing walking 

on a ‘tightrope’ in their 

circus dance 

Year 4’s introduction to           

badminton, throwing and 

catching over the net 

Miss Hughes has started up a 

Change4Life club where children have 

been chosen to take part. The children 

meet once a week and learn more about 

healthy lifestyles. So far they have 

learnt about diet and how to exercise. 

There will be lots more to come in the 

summer term! 

Year 2’s starting positon in 

their African Dance 


